
June 12, 2017 
 
 
2016/2017 Year End Report - Bulb Committee 
 
 
 
The Blub Committee is pleased to report that it made or 
exceeded its three goals 
 

1) The goal of offering more unique and deer resistant 
bulbs in the fall bulb sale was a hit, with many items 
sold out in advance of the September meeting. 

2) The goal of $2200 for both the bulb sale and the indoor 
growing kit sale was exceeded.  The net to the club 
was $2609 

3) Bulb sale related items were collected from the former 
storage facility, and they are now in our procession.  
Most items were non-reusable and have been disposed 
of. Storage/sale racks and some sale items are 
inventoried. 

 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
Sharon Hawkins 
 
Cindy Page 


